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     Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently welcomed a new small
business, F.I.S.H. on Main, to the Port Washington community.  F.I.S.H. on Main,
located at 286 Main Street in downtown Port Washington, is an American Seafood
Grille featuring daily fresh fish specials.

     Senator Martins congratulated owner Ayhan Hassan and his staff and wished
them many years of success.

     Senator Martins is pictured with F.I.S.H. on Main owner Ayhan Hassan and
Manager Adina Gherghe.


